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November 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians of Dallastown Area School District, 

 

School districts across the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania were recently informed by the 

Pennsylvania Department of Education that graduation requirements for the Classes of 2018 (Seniors) 

and 2019 (Juniors) were altered. Students in these respective classes are no longer held responsible for 

demonstration of proficiency on the Keystone Exams or project-based assessments. 

 

The recent decision only impacts the Classes of 2018 and 2019. Graduation requirements for the Class 

of 2020 and beyond remains the same in that students will be required to demonstrate proficiency on 

the Keystone Exams. 
  
Regardless of the presented changes, the vision of our district remains the same: Inspiring and 

creating pathways for student success. Please know we are fully committed to offering a unique 

school experience tailored to your child’s strengths and interests and that we value your support 

throughout the process.  

 

Please feel free to contact the Dallastown Area High School Counseling Office at 244-4021 with any 

questions regarding the Keystone Exams. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

 

Joshua A. Doll, Ed.D. 

Assistant Superintendent 

 

 


